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TO: All rectors (circulated by email on 16 June 2009) 

 

SUBJECT: Update on the National Human Rights Consultation 
 
 
Dear Friends 
 
I wrote to you by email on 31 March 2009 to update you on, among other things, the work that is being done 
by the Standing Committee in response to the Federal Government's "National Human Rights Consultation" 
(NHRC) which is being chaired by Father Frank Brennan.  I provided the update because the NHRC raises 
important issues for our diocesan network of churches and organisations to consider. 
 
This is a further update to let you know that the Standing Committee has now lodged its submission with the 
NHRC (the deadline for submissions was 15 June).  A copy of the submission can be found here. 
 
Please feel free to provide a copy to interested persons in your parish. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 
rjw@sydney.anglican.asn.au or on 9265 1671. 
 
 
 
 
Robert Wicks 
Diocesan Secretary & General Manager, Secretarial  
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